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STAGE 1

Mid January 2024-Mid February 2024
Prep for waterline. Full closure of 
Portland Avenue between Wall Street 
and Awbrey Road. Two-way traffic 
detour routed via Awbrey Road. 
  

Mid February 2024-April 2024 
Installation of waterline. Full 
closure of Portland Avenue 
between Ninth Street and Fifth 
Street. Two-way traffic detour 
routed via Newport Avenue. 
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Detour

Stage 3 will be constructed on Portland Avenue between Fifth Street and Steidl Road 
between November 2024-Spring 2025. Detour information will be shared prior to construction.

Find more information and sign up for project updates at: bendoregon.gov/awbrey-waterline
Project Phone Line: 541-382-3264    |    Email: awbreywaterline@bendoregon.gov

Awbrey Butte Waterline Improvement Project
PHASE 2 CONSTRUCTION, SUBPROJECT 2 DETOURS: 
JANUARY 2024-SPRING 2025
Waterline will be constructed over multiple phases with stages to minimize traffic impacts. Short durations (up to 
two weeks) for periodic asphalt and concrete restoration work expected through Spring 2025. Local access and 
access for emergency vehicles will be provided.
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